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Dear Parents and Carers

After half term a new school lunch menu will be in place. This can be viewed_here and is now live
on Parent Pay.

You will see that there are still four meal choices each day including a vegetarian option, jacket
potato and sandwiches.

The school does not set the menu - it is set by the catering company in line with national nutrition
guidelines.

If your child has dietary requirements that we don’t already know about, please let us know the
details and the menu will be adapted for them on the days that they can’t have dishes from the
usual menu.

| hope that the children enjoy the new meal choices. Whilst the children get used to the new menu,
the cook will make a few extra portions of the dishes. Therefore if your child really doesn’t like their
booked meal, we will endeavour to offer them an alternative or contact you about this.

Due to the increase in food and staffing costs, the cost of a meal will rise to £2.75 after half term.
School does not set these prices - they are set between the catering company and the Local

Authority and are in line with many schools in York.

Remember that all children upto Year 2 are entitled to a free school meal as well as those who are
eligible for benefits related free school meals in Key Stage 2.

It is useful to have parental and children’s feedback on any aspect of school meals. Please get in
touch if you have any questions or feedback. We will ensure that this is passed to the catering

company if it's something out of our control.

Yours sincerely

Karen Boardman
Headteacher

Barnabas the Encourager


https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Autumn-Menu-2023.pdf




